
BLUEGRASS FESTIVAL COMING TO STABLE VIEW:

The first Aiken Summer Bluegrass Series at Stable View will
take place on Saturday, August 23rd. Tickets cost $30 and
children 12 and under are free. Holler Choir will kick off the
afternoon at 3pm. They will be followed by Aubrey Eisenman
and the Clydes at 4:30pm. The finale will be Songs from the
Road Band at 6pm. 

The concert will take place in the field behind the Pavilion.
Attendees are encouraged to bring chairs and blankets. The
Bistro at Stable View will be open for food purchases and the
Pub will be open for alcohol purchases. No outside alcohol is
permitted. 

There are still available on-site accommodations and RV Sites.
Email the Stable View Office at info@stableviewfarm.com to
confirm availability. 

Purchase your ticket(s) here.
 

https://form.jotform.com/250826468776169

